
 DAVIS SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL 
 December 6, 2023 

 QUOTE OF THE DAY:  “Patience is the road to wisdom.” 

 CAMPUS:  Blue  walls  on  campus  are  only  for  approved  flyers.  It  is  not  permitted  to 
 place  them  on  other  walls/windows.  Once  the  event  is  over  please  take  down  your 
 posters. 

 YEARBOOK SALES:  Davis Senior High School 2023-2024  Yearbook information: 
 December: $85 and prices go up to $95 starting in January $95 

 SENIOR PARENT ADS ARE DUE DECEMBER 31 
 Full Page $300      Half Page $200   Quarter Page $125 
 Buy online at  https://yearbookforever.com/ 

 ATHLETICS:  Congratulations  to  the  Davis  Wrestling  Teams,  who  fought  very  hard 
 this  weekend  at  the  Granite  Bay  Invitational!  The  girls  finished  in  1st  place  and  the 
 boys  finished  in  3rd  place.  Congrats  to  all  of  our  individual  placers!  TJ  Mueller  (1st), 
 Paco  Castillo-Brown  (1st),  Aiden  Ojeda  (1st),  Minh  Bernier(2nd),  Andrea  Gonzalez 
 (2nd),  Ian  Greenway  (2nd),  Mia  Perez  (2nd),  Flynn  Smith-Lottritz  (2nd),  Gio 
 Castillo-Brown  (2nd),  Zoe  Martinez  (3rd),  Svea  Benson  (4th),  Wyatt  Bluecoat  (4th), 
 Declan McCarthy (4th), Jack Pham (7th) 

 PUBLIC  OUTREACH  FOR  STRATEGIC  FENCING:  The  Davis  Joint  Unified  School 
 District  (DJUSD)  is  committed  to  providing  safe  and  supportive  learning 
 environments  consistent  with  the  district’s  mission  and  goals.  As  part  of  the  Bond 
 Program  funding  from  Measure  M,  approved  by  voters  in  February  2019,  the  Board 
 of  Trustees  have  prioritized  funding  for  strategic  fencing  to  improve  access  control 
 on campuses. 

 The  project  will  take  place  in  phases,  with  the  first  phase  slated  to  take  place  at 
 three  campuses:  Davis  Senior  High,  North  Davis  Elementary  and  Willett  Elementary. 
 We  value  your  input  and  invite  school  and  local  community  members  to  engage  in 
 open  discussions  about  the  purpose  of  this  project  and  proposed  strategic  fencing 
 locations.  Your  feedback  is  essential  in  making  an  informed  decision  that  reflects  the 
 best  interests  of  our  students  and  the  community.  To  facilitate  this  dialogue,  we  will 
 be  holding  two  public  outreach  opportunities  on  December  13,  to  share  information 
 and  renderings  of  the  strategic  fencing  proposal  at  your  neighborhood  school  site. 
 Families, sta�, neighbors, and friends are all invited. 

https://yearbookforever.com/


 DETAILS FOR MEETING 

 WHEN: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 

 Start Times: First Meeting @ 3:30 p.m. 

 Second Meeting @ 5:30 p.m. 

 WHERE:  Davis Senior High School, 

 All Student Center, 

 315 W. 14th St., Davis, CA 95616 

 Public  comments,  questions  or  concerns  about  this  project  are  welcomed  and 
 encouraged.  We  will  be  reviewing  feedback  emailed  to  FacilityPlanning@djusd.net 
 until the end of the public comment period on Friday, January 5, 2024 by 5:00 p.m. 

 OPPORTUNITIES:  Davis  Parent  University  (DPU):  Dr.  Lisa  Damour’s  10/3/23  webinar 
 now available online. 
 Looking  for  tools  to  support  your  child’s  mental  health?  Watch  the  recording  of 
 DPU’s  recent  webinar  with  Dr.  Lisa  Damour,  acclaimed  author  of  The  Emotional 
 Lives  of  Teenagers,  at  www.davisparentuniversity.com  Dr.  Damour’s 
 research-based,  practical  guidance  is  relevant  to  parents  of  children  of  all  ages  (and 
 adults  too!)  Please  also  mark  your  calendars  for  DPU’s  next  lecture  on  January  10, 
 2024  with  media  and  technology  expert,  Dr.  Devorah  Heitner.  More  details  are 
 available on DPU’s home page. 

 SENIORS:  Please  submit  your  height/weight  for  your  cap  and  gown  order  by  clicking 
 the  link  below.  The  cap  and  gown  are  provided  to  you  by  the  school  at  NO  COST. 
 When  you  click  on  the  link,  be  sure  to  type  Davis  High  School  in  Davis  CA  to  submit 
 your order.  https://scholastic.m.her�jones.com/dcc-form 

 ATTENTION!  DAVIS GRAD NIGHT 2024 URGENTLY NEEDS YOUR HELP! 
 DGN24  urgently  needs  volunteers  to  run  a  successful  event  for  our  graduating  Davis 
 senior on June 7, 2024. 

 We especially need; 
 1 set-up lead (helps coordinates and set-ups the event) 

https://scholastic.m.herffjones.com/dcc-form


 1 operations lead (helps planning and running of event) 
 8 decorator leads (choose your favorite area to decorate) 
 7 activity leads (choose your favorite activity to lead) 

 The  steering  committee  will  help  you!  These  positions  are  open  to  sharing  so  join 
 with  your  favorite  friend  or  family  member  and  help  be  part  of  this  magical  night!  If 
 you  are  interested  or  would  like  more  information,  please  contact  Harmony,  DGN24 
 chair at  dgradnight@gmail.com  Thank you! 

 IMPORTANT DATES: 
 12/6: Art Field Trip to S.F. 
 12/7: Evening - Hanukkah Begins 
 12/8: DSHS Orchestra Winter Concert 
 12/9: DSHS Jazz Choir & Jazz Band State Jazz Festival -Sac State 
 12/10: Robotics Tournaments -DSHS 
 12/14: Winter Concert - DSHS Bands 
 12/14-16: Curry Boys Basketball Tournament 
 12/15: Hanukkah ends 

 On The Horizon 
 1  2/18: Sheep Mowers on Campus 
 12/19-22: Final Exams 
 12/25/23-1/5/24: Winter Break 

mailto:dgradnight@gmail.com

